
Bloomfield Board of Health 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing on behalf of my colleague Jeff Coltenback. I am a certified dog trainer & 

I’ve known and worked with Jeff for about 5 years now.  I know him as a Pet Store owner as 

well as a trainer and dog rescuer. He is also a mentor to me. I feel Jeff would be a fantastic 

candidate for adopting a dog, particularly a pit bull, the breed which is his passion.  

Jeff is extremely knowledgeable as a handler and trainer and compassionate about 

everything he does. I’m hoping this letter will help him get approval for adopting a dog as well 

as finding this dog a wonderful home. Thank you for your time,  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lynne M. Petermann, CDT 

The Pooky Professor 
Dog & Puppy Training Services  
 

 


